Alan Fredricksen

From: Peter Longley < P.B.Longley@outlook.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 2:50 PM

To: Alan Fredricksen

Cc: TLee@fillaw.com; info@slateschool.org

Subject: Slate's Upper School plans for 5100 Ridge Road

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern at the Town of North Haven Wetlands and P&Z Commissions,

I am a resident of Ridge Road in the Blue Hills section of North Haven and am very supportive of Slate's School's plans for the Upper School at 5100 Ridge Road. I believe this will be a welcome addition to the town. As with the addition of the Lower Slate School, there has been absolutely no impact to traffic or the area. I think it will make Ridge Road a more desirable location of town to live in and value its addition.

Feel free to reach out to me for further discussion.

Thank you, Peter B. Longley 2262 Ridge Road

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Links contained in this email have been replaced by ZixProtect Link Protection. If you click on a link in the email above, the link will be analyzed for known threats. If a known threat is found, you will not be able to proceed to the destination. If suspicious content is detected, you will see a warning.